CERTIFICATION OF EXECUTIVE SESSION
BY THE
BLOOMINGTON BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY

An Executive Session of the City of Bloomington Board of Public Safety was held on the 17th
day of January, 2023, at 5:45 p.m. in the McCloskey Conference Room of City Hall, 401 N.
Morton St., Bloomington, IN 47404,

The purpose of the Executive Session is to discuss strategy with respect to litigation as
authorized by IC 5-14-1,5-6.1(b)(2)(B) and to receive information about current employees as
authorized by IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(6)(B).

The following Board Member(s) attended the meeting in person: Rachel Guglielmo

The following Board Member(s) did not attend the meeting: Kimberly Gray, Isak Nti Asare,
Natalia Galvan and Shruti Rana

Also in attendance at the meeting were: Police Captain Myrick Williams, Police Chief Michael
Diekhoff, Board Secretary Jazmyn Forte, Assistant City Attorney Heather Lacy and Assistant
City Attorney Christopher Wheeler.

No final decisions were made or subject matter discussed in the Executive Session other than the
subject matter specified herein and in the posted notice of the actual session.

So certified and signed this 21st day of February 2023.
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